

3800 Esplanade Way Suite 180 Tallahassee, FL 32311

Phone: 850.414.7400 Fax: 850.921.5146

VolunteerFlorida.org

August 1, 2017

April Taylor City of Orlando Office of Emergency Management 400 S. Orange Ave Orlando, FL 32801

Dear April Taylor,

Congratulations! On behalf of Volunteer Florida, we are pleased to announce that \$7,000.00 has been granted to City of Orlando Office of Emergency Management for the CERT Program.

This grant is a result of funding from the FEMA Emergency Management Performance Grant (EMPG). You will receive the contract agreement and attachments by the end of this week. Please provide a signed copy of the contract to Volunteer Florida no later than August 31, 2017.

The CERT Program continues to strengthen communities across Florida through training and preparedness activities. Your work is invaluable and we look forward to a successful year!

If you have any questions, please contact your CERT Program Manager, Christy Rojas (Christy@VolunteerFlorida.org), or Emergency Management Director Ken Skalitzky (Ken@VolunteerFlorida.org). Thank you for engaging your community in this preparedness program.

Sincerely,

Chester W. Spellman Chief Executive Officer